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26 Nov 24 

Dear Cadets and Parents/Guardians, 

This weekend on December 7th 577 will be taking part in a air Rifle Marksmanship Day at 
the D-coy Armouries. This activity will be hosted over the entire day and will consist of Air 
Rifle safety training, opportunities to use the air rifles and shoot for marksmanship level 
badges for cadet's uniforms. Parental drop off is for 0900hrs and pickup is 1600hrs. Cadets 
are to be dropped off haven eaten breakfast and with a full water bottle.  

The dress for the activity will be FTUs. Cadets are asked to bring their Berets, boots and 
boot polishing kits with them for activities that will occur when they are not on the range. 
Cadets with both Dress Uniforms and FTU are asked to bring their Dress boots. Cadets 
with only FTU are asked to bring those boots. Cadets will be given lunch during the day.  

Reminder that if you are unable to attend, please call or text the squadron phone number 
at 780-538-3610. Should you have any questions, please email the squadron inbox at 
577air@cadets.gc.ca.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wyatt Trepanier 

Lieutenant 

Training Officer, 577 RCACS 
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